
 

 

From: Development Management (South Hams & West Devon) 

[mailto:Development.Management@swdevon.gov.uk]  
Sent: 18 September 2018 09:00 

To: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross 
Subject: Application by Highways England for an Order Granting Development Consent for A30 

Chiverton to Carland Cross 

 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
  

Re -TR010026    
   
Further to your email, I write on behalf of both West Devon and South Hams LPAs, it is our opinion 
that that this development is a significant distance beyond our administrative boundaries and as 
such we do not consider that it will have an impact on our Borough/District. 
  
Yours faithfully,  
  

Anna Henderson-Smith  
Senior Specialist | Development Management  
West Devon Borough Council and South Hams District Council  
  
Normal working days Tue-Thu 
  

 

Disclaimer 

This e-mail is strictly confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended 
recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in 
this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Furthermore, if you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately and then delete this e-mail from your system. Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are 
routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications. This e-mail 
message has been scanned for computer viruses; however, no liability in respect of damage caused by any 
virus which is not detected will be accepted. 
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